
CAMP ROCKEY UNVEILS NEW MURAL

On Saturday, December 10th, Deputy

Probation Officers McMillan and

Newson of the Los Angeles County

Probation Department’s Recruitment

and Care Team participated in the

Marina Del Rey Holiday Boat Ride at

Burton Chase Park. They shared

information with community

members regarding career

opportunities with the department.

UPCOMING
EVENTS:

Find out more about other
Probation Department news and

stories in the 
August Probation Newsletter! 

Probation Media
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Have a story idea or

images you’d like to share?
Please email us at:

prob-news@probation.lacounty.gov

PROBATION REPRESENTS AT HOLIDAY BOAT RIDE

On Sunday, December 11th, Camp Glenn

Rockey held an unveiling for their new mural

titled, “Be Legendary”. On hand to celebrate

were Chief Gonzales, and representatives from

LA County Arts and Culture, Tia Chucha's Centro

Cultural, Arts for Healing and Justice, the

Department of Mental Health, and Chapels

Eagles. Aztec dancers from the Mexica Danza

Kalpulli Temachita Quetzalcoatl conducted a

blessing of the mural. Camp Rockey also took

this opportunity as a family engagement event

where parents were able to participate and see

the youths’ accomplishments.

Aztec dancers pose in front of the new mural,

"Be Legendary"

DPOs McMillan and Newson

Chief Gonzales speaks
at the mural unveiling
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DPO McMillan chats with community member
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